

The Borough of Mendham

"Preserving the Past - Building the Future" mendhamnj.org

Department of Public Works
Pete Hafemeister, Superintendent, CPWM
phafemeister@mendhamnj.org

August 19, 2025

Dear Business Owner,

Please be advised that on or about Tuesday August 26th, 2025, the Fire Department parking lot will be closed for parking and to thru traffic due to parking lot repairs. Please plan an alternate route as this will impact the ability to use the parking lot. We expect this work to continue for 3 days weather permitting.

Every effort will be made to keep inconveniences to a minimum. If you should have any questions or concerns, please contact the Department of Public Works at 973-543-6535 weekdays between 7:00AM – 3:00PM. For any after-hour questions or concerns, please contact the Mendham Borough Police Department at 973-543-2527.

Sincerely:

Peter Hafemeister Superintendent Public Works